
Highlights of the St. John XXIII Parish Property Management for 2021-22 

 

1. Hand sanitation 

Hand sanitation stations are in place at the entrance of the church.  

2. Mass Attendance 

Parking has not been a problem. People are still watching livestream mass because of COVID. 

3. Fire Drills 

Four fire drills were carried out. Three fire drills were conducted during the start of catechism. 

One fire drill was also carried out for Bell School in a Wednesday afternoon at the start of the 

school year.  

4. Plants 

There are lavender plants on the roof to help promote biodiversity. A small apple seedling will 

be planted.  

5. Logistics for the International Street Food Festival 

Food stall locations and table placement was carried out. 

 

 


